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Title: 
Peldon Rose explore the life of an average UK office worker through insightful 
infographics 
 

Main Body: 
To mark National Work-Life Week, office interior design specialists Peldon Rose have 
created two thought-provoking infographics depicting the life of the average UK office 
worker. The infographics highlight various aspects of office life and UK working habits 
including productivity, use of time and health.   
 

National Work-Life Week takes place between the 22th and 26th September 2014.  
They have the goal of raising awareness of how work versus life can impact upon our 
health and wellbeing. Both employers and workers increasingly recognise the 
importance of achieving a harmonious balance. 
 

With a wealth of fascinating data found, Peldon Rose decided to create two infographics. 
The first illustrates the average commute time to and from work each year within 
different regions in the UK. The larger infographic inspects a range of areas which are 
currently the topic of much debate such as how much time we spend sitting down, in 
meetings and how many sheets of paper we use. 
 

Peldon Rose have delved into the psyche of the British office worker to find what makes 
the average employee irritated at work, to the top ten things we do which have nothing 
to do with work! 
 

Christopher Jenkins, Director of Workplace at Peldon Rose, has found the facts 
incredibly insightful, commenting “seeing the amount of emails we receive is the most 
shocking statistic and is definitely something we consider when designing spaces for our 
clients. Effective break out areas are the corner stones for modern day working 
environments and can support employees in being more productive when they are 
working at their desks.”   
 

From the most commonly used work jargon to where you can expect to find grime and 
dirt in the office, it is clear both infographics offer an intriguing snapshot into modern 
office life.  
 

View Peldon Rose’s portfolio of completed projects here: 
http://www.peldonrose.com 

 
View the infographics here: 

http://www.peldonrose.com/averageofficeworker 
http://www.peldonrose.com/officecommute 
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Editors Notes 
 
Peldon Rose is a leading workplace consultant with a successful track record in the 
London commercial office interiors market. Through strong leadership, a vibrant 
entrepreneurial spirit and a financially stable business; it aims to focus on quality design-
led projects creating long-term partnerships with clients. The company was shortlisted 
recently in the Office Interior category of the UK region in the International Property 
Awards and was listed as one of the London Stock Exchange Group’s 1000 Companies 
to Inspire Britain. www.peldonrose.com 
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